
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
PUBLIC HEARING 

Town of East Windsor 
Charter Revision Commission 

 
The Charter Revision Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, April 
22nd at 7:30 p.m. at the East Windsor Town Hall.  The purpose of this hearing is 
to obtain public input and comments on the East Windsor Charter and on the 
proposed changes to the East Windsor Charter. Copies of the proposed changes 
will be available at the Town Clerk’s office after April 15, 2019.  
 
 
East Windsor Charter Revision Commission  
 
 
JI:  April 10, 2019 


